


�





�





	


			


Dear Fan





This is already the third letter of The Céline Dion Internet Fan Club.  And there’s a lot more to follow where this one came from, as we start sending you from now on each month an Anniversary Letter in which we announce which members are celebrating their birthday during that particular month!  Check out the other letter we attached and learn all about this concept.





With the beginning of a brand-new year, best wishes are of course in order.  May you find the strength to believe in your own capabilities and succeed in receiving fulfillment of the destiny you really ache for!





For those looking for a special present I have some very good news, because we finally managed to put the T-shirt page I told you about last time online.  So, from now on, you will be able to order directly; all you have to do is follow the link you can find on the Homepage of A Dutch/English Céline Dion Site and fill out the form.  The two very special ladies you’ll find there just eager for you to get them on your shirt!  To find out about the creation of new designs among many other things, I advise you to consult my Web Site’s Weblog ‘de temps en temps’.  (What I write in there is both in Dutch and English, and you can also receive the English version automatically with every update if you subscribe to my mailing list.)








CD (see thee)








Céline Dion Internet Fan Club*





*  The Céline Dion Internet Fan Club is being organised by SWoF-D.  E-mail can be send to:


�hyperlink mailto:An.Vanderheyden@student.kuleuven.ac.be ��Error! Bookmark not defined.�


    URL of the Céline Dion Internet Fan Club: 


http://www.geocities.com/SunsetStrip/Studio/8796/lyrics.html


     











